
Saitama Tourism and International Relations Bureau  
International Exchange Center 

Volunteer 
for the International Exchange Fair! 

Calling all interested parties to register as volunteers for the upcoming “International Exchange Fair.” 
This event seeks to introduce Saitama City’s sister cities to the public. There will be stalls for ethnic 

foods and crafts and a tent offering information about international exchange and support activities. 
Stage performances and games will also be scheduled. Come join us! 

 

◆◇◆  Details ◆◇◆ 

 
Date/Time October 8th, 2023 (Sunday), 10:00 – 16:00 

※ Held on the 9th (Monday/holiday) in the case 
of bad weather 

 
 

Location 

Urawa Station – East Exit – Shimin Hiroba (Citizen’s Plaza) and JR Urawa Station 

East gate space 

(About 1 minute on foot from JR Urawa Station, East Exit, in front of Parco Shopping 

Center) 

Meeting 

Time/Place 

October 8th (Sunday), 10:00 by the stage in the plaza in front of Urawa Station’s East 

Exit 

 
 

Activities 

Help at the International Friendship Corner 

The International Friendship Corner will feature games, traditional clothing try-on sessions, 

and other activities introducing the countries of Saitama City’s sister cities including 

Mexico, China, New Zealand, America, and Canada. 

Help at Other Corners 

Remarks Volunteers who help the entire day will receive a special thank-you gift 

Apply 

 

Please send an e-mail with the following information to the Office of International 
Affairs, Saitama University 
① Name 
② Name （Japanese Furigana） 
③ Phone number （where you can be reached on the day of the event） 
④ If the event date is changed to October 9, can you still participate? (Yes / No) 
Email: kokusai@gr.saitama-u.ac.jp 

Application deadline: September 5 (Tue) 

The International Exchange Fair  


